
 

Wedding Day Requirements 
 
Please review the following directives from the Archdiocese of Chicago. These are 
set out to make sure all in attendance remain safe and healthy during the wedding. 
 

The door to enter is the northwest covered door of the church. The doors will 
open 30 minutes before the scheduled time of the wedding. 
The bride and groom do not need to wear masks. Everyone else in the wedding 
party and all attendees must wear masks covering their mouth and nose while in 
the Basilica, except children under 2 years of age. 
If anyone is ill who planned to attend, have them stay home. 
Following the protocols of the city of Chicago and state of Illinois a maximum 
of 150 attendees are allowed which includes the bridal party. Should the current 
situation regarding the pandemic change we will notify of the updated 
guidelines from the city of Chicago and state of Illinois.  
You must have 2 ushers who can seat people in the designated  areas of the 
pews, and they must attend the rehearsal. 
Please bring to your rehearsal a list of all weddings guests with contact 
information to hand over to Queen of All Saints Basilica. 

 

Queen of All Saints Basilica 


